
On Board Report - 2021 

Thankfully during the 2021 season we have been able to offer On Board 
events, which were curtailed during 2020 due to the pandemic. 

In total we have introduced 50 young people to the sport of sailing. 

June – Frampton Cotterell Scouts 

July – Wickwar Cubs 

- Olveston Cubs 

We had 5 evenings booked during June and July, but were only able to 
accommodate 3 evenings as there was a potential Covid hit, when one of the 
Wickwar Cubs tested positive the day after visiting. 

FOSSC continues to provide On Board introductions to young people, usually 
through Scout groups or similar organisations.  If any member has a link with 
an appropriate group and would like them to be added to the list for next year, 
please contact Tony Heming. 


